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 Dear Parents  

 Welcome back and Happy New Year!  There are two matters I would like to draw to your attention:  

1.  First, we are having a bottle drive on Saturday, January 17 th  from 10:00 - 4:00 p.m.  Grade 7    

students from Chimney Hill will be canvassing the neighbourhood & knocking on doors asking for 

any recyclable containers you may have.  Please help us with this school fundraiser by donating 

your recyclable containers.  See below the description of what we are collecting.  

2. Second, with respect to student arrival in the morning.  These guidelines will help students arrive 

at school on time:  

 #1 - As always, we strongly encourage all students to walk at least part of the way to school.   

 There are 400 parking spots within 5 minutes of the school.  

 #2 - Supervision of students starts at 8:20.  If you arrive at Chimney Hill by 8:20 a.m. your child 

 will get to class on time.  If you are still on the street at 8:30, there is a strong likelihood your 

 child will be late for class.  I am sure you can appreciate the importance of being on time.   

 Please help all our students and staff by ensuring your child is ready to start class by the first  

 bell at 8:30.      Sincerely,  

        C.S. Baldry, Principal   

            

Upcoming Dates 

¶ Sat., Jan. 17th  - bottle 

drive 

¶ Mon., Jan. 19th  Ktg.     

Registration begins 

¶ Fri., Jan. 23rd PRO-D Day 

(School Closed) 

¶ Sat., Jan. 31st Ski/

Snowboarding Trip 

¶ Thurs., Feb. 5th -  Early 
Dismissal (Student-led 

Conferences) 

¶ Mon., Feb. 9th Family Day 

(school closed) 

¶ Fri., Feb. 20th Pro-D Day 

(school closed) 

¶ Tues., Feb. 24th -  12:45 - 

2:15 Ready, Set, Learn 

¶ Fri., March 6th last day of 
school before Spring 

Break 

Kindergarten Registration  

  Children who will turn five on or before December 31, 2015 are eligible 

to begin school in September, 2015.  Registration begins Monday, January 19th. 

To register your child for Kindergarten, you will need to bring in the following          

documentation:  

¶ Your child’s birth certificate or passport 

¶ Proof of citizenship for both the parent and the child 

¶ Proof of address (purchase or rental agreement, hydro bill, phone bill, 

cable bill) 

¶ Your child’s record of immunization and B.C. Care Card.   

¶ Proof of guardianship: 

Ý Child Tax Benefit statement, Universal Child Care Benefit  Statement,  

Ý GST Rebate statements, Extended Health Benefit cards, Dental Benefit 

cards, or large Birth Certificate.  
 If you know a family in our area who has a child turning five in 2015, please   

 inform them about this registration.  

Running Club 

Running Club begins March 

24th - April 30th     Running 

Club is for 6 weeks this year.  

We will run 3 days a week for 40 minutes - on     

Tuesdays, Wednesdays,  & Thursdays.   Permission 

forms will be sent home in February.                  

Please sign & return to school. 

http://www.sd36.bc.ca/chimneyhill/
http://www.sd36.bc.ca/chimneyhill/


  

 Welcome to Mr. Zadeiks, our new Vice-Principal! 

 

 I just wanted to say thank you to the parents, students and staff at Chimney Hill who have 

welcomed me to this amazing school.  Although officially starting the job as new Vice Principal in  

January, I was able to able to spend time here in December joining in classrooms, seeing the amazing 

production of Scrooge and finding out about Chimney Hill. I have been an educator in Surrey over 25 

years, having taught at five different schools and been a Vice Principal at two others before coming 

to Chimney Hill. I have already seen that this is a great school with hard working respectful          

students, welcoming parents, and a dedicated professional staff. Feel free to drop by the office to 

introduce yourself as I hope to meet more families in this great community.  

 

      Sincerely,  

      Andy Zadeiks  

 

Extended Absences 
 Despite numerous requests in newsletters that parents not take students out of school when school is 

in session, we are still   seeing some students taken out for extended periods (more than 10 days).  We strongly 

discourage this practice.  It is very detrimental to a childõs  academic and social progress.  We also cannot 

guarantee that students will have a space at Chimney Hill when they return.  
 Parents who intend to take their children on an extended vacation must make an appointment to see Mr. Baldry 

well in advance of leaving.  

http://schools-demo.clipart.com/search/close-up?oid=341765&q=information&s=211&a=c&cid=&fic=0&k_mode=all&k_exc=&q_jpeg=1&q_gif=1&q_color=1&q_bw=1&q_eps=1&q_wmf=1&q_psd=1&q_png=1&date=&pubid=&isadv=1

